
7000301 HIGHWAY SIGNING 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Peter Hsu 
Work Phone: 813-975-6251 

E-Mail: ping.hsu@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (7-5-23 Industry) 
Clarify if the reflective strip pay item would continue to be used in the plans despite the 
upcoming revision to the Standard Plans Index 700-101 Case “X” and the specs updated 
directive to eliminate the need to show the reflective strip in the Plans with the addition to the 
Standard Plans Index. 
Response: The payment process for the reflective strip will not change. 
 
Action(s): No change 
****************************************************************************** 


